
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 9, 2019 

Dear Jefferson Families,  

Jefferson School has always been a huge supporter of our community and those in need.  This year 
we will continue to help in any way we can.  Please donate by bringing in canned goods for 
Brighter Christmas. All cans should be turned in to your child’s core teacher.   

Brighter Christmas: Brighter Christmas is a non-profit group that provides food and toys to Tracy 
residents in need during the winter holidays. Jefferson School is supporting Brighter Christmas by 
collecting canned goods. If you are interested in volunteering, or for more information, visit their 
website at http://brighterchristmasoftracy.com. 

Mark your calendars for our Jefferson School Winter Program.  Our 5th – 8th grade students put on a 
great show each year with skits, songs, and band performances.  This performance takes place on 
Thursday, December 19th at 5:30pm in the Jefferson Gym.  Doors will open promptly at 5:00pm.  

Our ELAC (English Language Advisory Committee) meeting has been changed to Monday, 
December 16th at 8:30am at the park across from Monticello. The purpose of this committee is to 
provide opportunities for parents to give advice and assist the school in the decision making process 
concerning programs for Limited English Proficient students. We want to hear from you to ensure 
you are supported.  We hope you can join us. 

Again, we truly appreciate your continued support. Please read the Jefferson Times on a weekly 
basis and visit our website at https://www.jeffersonschooldistrict.com/jefferson. 

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Wooten 

Jefferson School  
Home of the Wildcats 

 Alyssa Wooten, Principal 
Lauren Beith, Principal’s Secretary 

Angela Hewey, Attendance Clerk 

http://brighterchristmasoftracy.com/
https://www.jeffersonschooldistrict.com/jefferson
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YEARBOOKS 

Order your yearbook directly online.  Yearbooks 
can be ordered through December 31, 2019.  
Yearbooks will be delivered to school and 
distributed to during the last two weeks of school.   

 

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/


 

Monticello/Jefferson  

ELAC Meeting 
Monday, December 16 @ 8:30am 

 

Join us to discuss English Learner programs and learning opportunities at our school.  We 
will be having coffee in the library. 

Members of the ELAC Board serve a two-year term. Parent 
representatives are nominated (including self-nomination) and elected by 

the parents of English Learners when a vacancy occurs. The ELAC really 
needs your support and involvement.  

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Unase a nosotros para discutir programas de English Learners y oportunidades de 
parendizaje en nuestra escuela.  Tendremos café en la biblioteca. 

 
 

Los miembros de la Junta de ELAC cumplen un mandato de dos años. Los 
padres representantes son nominados (incluida la auto nominación) y 

elegidos por los padres de los Estudiantes de inglés cuando se produce una 
vacante. El ELAC realmente necesita su apoyo y participación. 





Monticello and Jefferson School

My name is Blanca Crivello and I am the
brand new MJPFA President. I am so excited
for this coming year and all of the events 
we have planned!  Please also help me in 

welcoming our new Vice Presidents 
Monticello VP: Morgan Gama 

Je�erson VP: Raelene Fernandez
This school year is sure to be a success! 

We have huge plans to raise funds as well
as host fabulous events so we can all
strengthen this wonderful community!

MEET OUR BOARD MEMBERS

PRESIDENT: BLANCA CRIVELLO
MONTICELLO VP: MORGAN GAMA

JEFFERSON VP: RAELENE FERNANDEZ
SECRETARY: AUDREY CHAVEZ
TREASURER: CECILIA MARUN

AUDITOR: SANDY RUIZ

$46,122 WAS RAISED AT THE 
CARNIVAL! HUGE THANK YOU 

TO ALL THAT ATTENDED & HELPED!
BIG THANK YOU TO OUR CHAIR 

ALEXIS IMPERIAL-BOBIS

YOU ARE MAKING A DIFFERENCE!
New laminator was purchased 

Coach Bus for 4th Grade Field Trip
Turkey Trot for Je�erson

 

DECEMBER FUNDRAISERS:
CANDYGRAMS

GIRL'S NIGHT OUT
HOT CHOCOLATE & COFFEE

START THINKING OF
JANUARY & FEBRUARY

FUNDRAISER IDEAS!

DECEMBER 2019

MEET THE PTO PRESIDENT

FUNDRAISERS FINANCIAL NEWS

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT US:
MJPFA

MJPFA@GMAIL.COM

INTERESTED IN 
VOLUNTEERING?

WE WOULD LOVE YOUR HELP!
CONTACT ONE OF US 

SO WE CAN CHAT!

FOLLOW US ON

INSTAGRAM: 
monticelloje�ersonmjpfa

FACEBOOK: 
MJPFAmonticelloje�erson

BOARD MEMBERS

12/2 - CANDY GRAM SALES BEGIN
12/5 - GIRL'S NIGHT OUT 5PM-8PM
          @ THE CANDY SHOPPE 
12/10 & 11 - MONTICELLO WINTER PROGRAM
12/12 - PARENT MJPFA MEETING  3:15PM
          @ MONTICELLO GYM 
12/19 - JEFFERSON WINTER PROGRAM
12/20 - PJ DRESS UP DAY
1/6 - SCHOOL BACK IN SESSION

MJPFA NEWSLETTER

Have a Safe, Happy and

Wonderful Break!



2019 

CH �s for .Kids 
toy Drive 

You c:an help brtr,g Sb.leer to 1<1as In e@d 
by donating new, unWiapped toys at �Y 

�P offflce, er. one of our sp0,nsor 
locations now through (!lecember 11th. 

Ede Lambert, GUStan Dart, O'IUlper; and A1ends 






